
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

                                                                                                                 
  

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 
 

12th March, 2023 – The Third Sunday of Lent 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 11th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Osanna Matarello and family 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 13th  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Tuesday 14th  10.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Wednesday 15th  10.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Thursday 16th  10.00 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Friday 17th  10.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 18th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Celebrant’s Intention 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 
 

 
 

Please Note 
 

 • Confession available on request after any Mass. Please ask Father Anthony. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Apostles Creed 

 

 

I believe in God, 

the Father Almighty, 

Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, 

born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, 

was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; 

on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, 

and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, 

the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, 

the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, 

and life everlasting. 

Amen. 
 

 

 
 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Meets every Wednesday We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 

pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join us. For further infor-

mation please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 07776-343-499 or Mary Robinson Tel: 07505-127-451. 
 

 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “Let us pray for new parents and grandparents, 

that they may manifest the love and mercy of God to their children and grandchildren. Lord hear us”. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

 

   

Sunday 19th – 4th Sunday of Lent 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 12th – 3rd Sunday of Lent 
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Celebrant’s Intention 

Food Link, Colshaw – Donations Currently Suspended 

Thank you to all who have donated food or money towards the Food Link in Colshaw over the 

years. We are very sorry to report that the lady, Annis Weir, who ran this project has recently died, 

after many years of devoted service. Please pray for the repose of her soul.  

Until a successor to this project is found or an alternative food bank set up, we are unable to 

process any donations of food at this time. We shall of course keep you updated as soon as there 

is any news. Thank you. 

 

Youth Team Mission - Vacancy 

The Diocese is looking to recruit a Youth Mission Team Member to engage with young people in 

schools and parishes across the Shrewsbury Diocese, based in Stockport. The full-time employee 

will be a key member of the team led by the Director.  Salary £19K to £22K depending on experi-

ence. For more information please visit https://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/latest-vacancies/  

For application form please contact Pauline McCulloch recruitment@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  

Closing date Friday 7 April 2023. 

 

Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day appeal 

Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s Family Fast Day appeal this Lent which raised £291.17 in our 

parish. Your generous donations, rooted in love, will support families around the world grow in 

strength to fight the climate crisis. You can still give online at www.cafod.org.uk/give  

 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2023 Booking are now open for this year’s Diocesan Pilgrim-

age to Lourdes. Under the leadership of Bishop Mark, the theme for our pilgrimage will be "... tell 

the priests to build a chapel here". This year’s overland pilgrimage will depart on Thursday 27 July 

returning on Friday 4 August. Those pilgrims wishing to fly will depart from Liverpool airport on 

Friday 28 July returning on Thursday 3 August. More details, brochure and booking forms are avail-

able on the pilgrimage website http://www.shrewsburypilgrimage.co.uk Young pilgrims (aged 16 

- 22) who wish to join us in Lourdes and offer their time and energy to assist and serve the sick 

and elderly pilgrims are asked to contact Sandy Fairley at the Youth Mission Team (youth@dio-

ceseofshrewsbury.org) for more details. 

 

SPUC - Afternoon of Prayer & Worship - Sat 25th March 

Praying for the sanctity of all human life from conception to natural death. The afternoon will be 

in 3 one hour sessions with short hourly breaks. Please join us for all or part of the afternoon at 

the New Life Church, West Road, Congleton, CW12 4EY (01260-297-961 or mail@nlchurch.org.uk). 

For Sat Nav use CW12 4EU. 

 

Churches Together in Wilmslow – Lent Lunches 

Home-made soup, bread, cheese and fruit. Tuesdays 14th, 21st and 28th March. Soup served be-

tween 12 noon and 1.00pm Dean Row Chapel Hall, Chapel Road, Wilmslow, SK9 2BX. Suggested 

minimum donation £5. Proceeds to Christian Aid Week. 

 

 

 

SVP Wilmslow - Retiring Collection Next Weekend 

There will be a retiring collection next weekend towards the work of the St. Vincent de Paul society 

in the parish. The SVP is a voluntary network dedicated to tackling poverty in all its forms by 

providing practical assistance to people in need. Motivated by their faith, they visit vulnerable or 

isolated people across the parish and offer them friendship and practical support. Your generosity 

will be appreciated. 

 

Online course on Vatican II - Update 

Thank you to those who have been in touch to say how interesting/ informative/ helpful/ even 

‘excellent’(!) you have found the first two podcasts. The next two on Divine Revelation are now 

available on the diocesan website at dioceseofshrewsbury.org. They are not time-bound and may 

be listened to any time. There are also 3 handouts for downloading or printing: An introduction 

to the document; A guided reading of the text; A suggested reading list for the whole course. 

A leaflet outlining the content of the podcasts is available in the parish. Should you have difficulty 

accessing this material, any questions or reflections, don't hesitate to call Barbara Davies: 07730 

526821. 

 

Lenten Talks in LPA 9 
 

- “Spirituality in the 20th Century” – by Canon John Rafferty at St. Gabriel’s, Alsager on Thursday 

23rd March at 7pm 
 

- “The Ecumenical Movement in the 20th Century” – by Fr. Nick Kern at St. Mary’s Crewe on Thurs-

day 30th March at 7 pm. 

 

Your Prayers are asked for… 

Father Anthony Wild, who suffered a serious setback recently and has been admitted to hospital. 

Please keep him in your prayers. 

 

Vacancy - St Ambrose RC Primary School, Adswood, Stockport 

Vacancy for a new Headteacher from September 2023, due to the retirement of the present Head, 

Mrs Hilton. For further information, please contact the school on 0161 486 8466 or the Diocesan 

Education Vacancies website (https://educationshrewsbury.org/latest-vacancies/). Closing date: 

22nd March. 
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